Robert Kearns

From: "Robert Kearns” <r1949k@pennswoods.net>
To: <bbumsted@tribweb.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2008 9:05 PM

~ Subject: Impeachment and the House Judiciary Committee
Dear Mr. Kearns,

I have been asked to reply to your recent email to Rep. Caltagirone, and to
inform you there will be no meeting with him for the following reason. In consideration of
the separation of powers, Rep. Caltagirone could not ethically, or politically do anything
in this matter nor could he inject the prestige of his office into it in any fashion. This
is a dispute between you and selected members of the bench in your home county. Absent
federal investigatory involvement, the only course open to you is the one you are taking.

I regret we can be of no service to you in this instance. But, Rep.
Caltagirone could not possibly become entwined in a personal dispute between you and
sifting judges in your county, even one that rises, in your view, to the level of
impeachable actions on the part of those judges.

Cordially and respectfully,
David M. McGlaughlin-Attorney & Sr. Analyst

To Rep. Thomas Caltagirone



